SPANISH VALLEY WATER & SEWER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

Special Meeting ----- May 31, 1983

The special meeting of the Spanish Valley Water & Sewer Improvement District was called to order by the Vice-Chairman George White in the District Office at 8:00 P.M., May 31, 1983. Other Board members present were: Linda McKinney, Dan Holyoak and Neal Dalton.

ATTENDANCE

Others present were David J. Bretzke, Executive Director, Laura Rainey, Bookkeeper, and Roberta Highland.

David Bretzke presented the Board with the Claus & Adkison proposal for the bookkeeping of the District. After discussion David was asked to look into the price and type of computer that would enable a bookkeeper to do the books, and suggested that bookkeepers be interviewed.

CLAUS &
ADKISON
BOOKKEEPING
PROPOSAL

The workload of the staff was discussed, with no conclusions being reached.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.

ATTEST:

George White, Vice-Chairman

Neal Dalton, Clerk